

## GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

## **Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B**

May 20, 2012

Catherine Buell, Chairman Historic Preservation Review Board Office of Planning 801 North Capitol Street, NE Suite 4000 Washington, DC 20002 historic.preservation@dc.gov

Re: Request by Levantes for sidewalk café awning

Dear Chairman Buell:

At its regular meeting on May 9, 2012, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above referenced matter. With eight of the nine Commissioners present, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission voted (7-0-1) to approve the following motion:

ANC 2B supports the project as presented, provided that the view of the historic buildings be maintained.

Commissioners Kevin O'Connor (<a href="mailto:kevin.oconnor@dupontcircleanc.net">kevin.oconnor@dupontcircleanc.net</a>), Mike Feldstein (<a href="mailto:mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net">mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net</a>), and Will Stephens (<a href="mailto:will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net">will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net</a>)) are the Commission's representative on this matter. ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens, Chair

cc: steve.calcott@dc.gov

William J. Stephens